ADEQ

A R K A N S A S
Department of Environmental Quality

CERTIFIED MAIL: RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 91 7199 7035 3550 4257

December 18, 2015
Ellis Campbell
Dba EC Farms

P.O. Box 52
Vendor, AR 72683

RE: Draft Permit No. 3540-WR-7

Dear Mr. Campbell:

During review of the modification request for EC Farms (draft Permit No. 3540-WR-7), it
was noted that the facility had not submitted the 2010, 2013 and 2014 Annual Reports, as
required by Part Il of the Permit.

Please submit the 2010, 2013 and 2014 Annual Reports no later than January 29, 2015.

Should you have any questions about this matter, please contact Katherine McWilliams at
501-682-0651, or by e-mail at the following email address mcwilliamsk@adeq.state.ar.us.

Sincerely, ﬂ

llen Carpenter
Chief, Water Division

Cc: Lorielle Gutting, Chief, Legal Division
Mo Shafii, Assistant Chief, Water Division
John Bailey, Permits Branch Manager
Richard Healey, Enforcement Branch Manager
Jason Bolenbaugh, Inspection Branch Manager
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